
 

     
  

 

Shenzhen Office Relocation 

  

  

Moving notice from NTG/Go-Trans (Shenzhen) Ltd. 

 
16th March 2020 
 

We are moving 
 

Dear valued customers, partners and friends, 

尊敬的客户， 

 
To cater for our continued growth and service improvement we are 

delighted to announce that our Shenzhen office is relocating to the follow-
ing new address with effect from 16th March 2020.  Phone numbers and 

email addresses will remain unchanged. 
由于我司业务扩展需要，同时为向客户提供更优质的服务，本公司谨定于2020年03

月16日起迁入以下地址，所有电话，传真及邮件网址不变： 

  
New Address: RM 2609-1 Tower A, Zhongguan Times Sqaure, NO.4168, 

Liuxian Road, Nanshan district, Shenzhen 518129,  

南山区桃源街道平山社区留仙大道4168号众冠时代广场A座26楼2609-1房  

 

Phone: +86-755-8223 3902 

Fax:     +86-755-8223 1660 

 

We wish to extend our thanks for your continued support throughout the 
past years and are really proud to be part of your success stories and 

business growth.                         

本公司将继续为阁下提供最专业的物流服务，在此更多谢阁下多年来对我们的惠顾及

支持。 

  

Best regards, 
 

Kevin He 
 

General Manager, South China 
 

Go-Trans (Shenzhen) Limited, Part of NTG Group 

高昌货运（深圳）有限公司 


